Steven Sepe

From: Stephanie Alvarez Ewens <stephanie@stephanieewens.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:32 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: In support of the insurance coverage bill

Dear Study Commission members, I Stephanie Ewens am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians.

Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Stephanie Ewens 205 Wentworth Ave. Cranston, RI 02905

It is deeply important to me that naturopathic doctors to be covered by insurance. I have gone to my regular doctor for years, and he has not been able to help me with my heath issues. After 3 months with Dr.Kaz, I am now tackling my health issues and feel so much better. Offering this type of care through insurance would greatly help so many people and their health. I see this as an essential bill to be passed.

On behalf of the RIANP, we greatly appreciate your support for this bill!

Thank you for your time, Stephanie Ewens



Modern Portraiture & Personal Branding 401-316-9814

Follow me here on <u>Instagram</u>

STUDIO www.stephanieewens.com

